
 

 

 

Town of Eastover 

Special Town Council Planning Meeting 

4:00 PM Wednesday, September 26, 2013 at 

Eastover Community Center, 4008 School Road 
 

Mayor Charles McLaurin, presiding. 

Council Members attending: Benny Pearce,  Lawrence Buffaloe,   

Cheryl Hudson, Sara Piland, Donald Hudson, and Willie Geddie.  

Also in attendance was Town Manager Kim Nazarchyk.  

 

MINUTES 

 

 

Call to order was given by Mayor McLaurin. 

 

Mr. Nazarchyk gave a brief opening statement regarding the RFQ process and responses from 

the architects.  He then asked Andy Privette of Designed to Build to make his presentation to 

the Council regarding his firm’s ability to handle design and construction of the new town hall.  

 

Mr. Privette responded to questions that had been previously submitted to him by the Town 

Manager, and he also had input from three members of his staff who work regularly with him 

on projects.   

 

After the presentation the Council asked questions of Mr. Privette, and requested some 

clarification. 
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Motion to adjourn was made by Lawrence Buffaloe, and a second came from Donald Hudson.  

The vote was unanimous, and the meeting adjourned at 5:22PM. 

   

 

 

 Respectfully submitted, 

   

 

__________________________ 

C. Kim Nazarchyk, Town Manager 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                    ATTEST: 

 

 

 

 

_______________________________________        ______________________________________ 

Charles G. McLaurin, Mayor               Jane F. Faircloth, Town Clerk  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


